
 
 

 

Bravo Board of Directors Gift Acceptance Policy  
Reviewed November 4, 2016 by Board Development Committee – Recommended for Approval 
Distributed to Board of Directors for consideration at November 15, 2016 meeting 
 

 
Bravo Greater Des Moines may occasionally offer all members of the Bravo Board of Directors free 
and/or reduced price admission to events, exhibitions and performances.  These are generally donated 
to Bravo as a result of the organization’s community connections and may come directly from grantees 
and community groups Bravo supports. 
 
These tickets, admissions and experiences are offered to Bravo staff and board members to experience 
the performances, exhibitions and events of Bravo grantee organizations and to represent Bravo Greater 
Des Moines.  
 
It is the responsibility of individual board members to determine if acceptance of tickets, admissions or 
free entrance to events is in compliance with all applicable gift acceptance regulations and laws that 
may apply. 
  
 

 


